
Issue Date: 2/4/2020

Please note that weather and unforeseen conditions may impact work schedule.
To sign up to receive construction alerts via text message or email visit the website below.

Issue Date: 10/05/2021

Pedestrian Detour Adjacent to College Park Metro 
On or about October 13, 2021, the southbound sidewalk on Campus Drive and westbound sidewalk on River Road 
adjacent to the College Park Bus Loop will be closed through mid-November. A signed detour will be in place to 
guide bicyclists and pedestrians to the open sidewalk.  Work may take place 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. weekdays and 
weekends as needed through completion of the work.
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